
Stephen Morgan MP has supported the Nature Premium Campaign from the beginning 

. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

He met Sara Collins during 

Lockdown 1 in 2020. 

He submitted a written question 

to the DforE in September 2020.  

This was our first chance to 

speak with the DforE officials. 

He set up a meeting with Peter 

Kyle (Shadow Minister for Schools) 

and came to lunch - 2021. 

Stephen also set up a meeting with Nick Gibb 

(then Schools Minister), Sept 2021 

Stephen invited us to his environment workshop 

at St Mary’s Church Portsea. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have kept Stephen 

updated on the 

campaign progress 

What have we learnt? 

Stephen is a fantastic constituency MP, and we wish him well in his new role as 

Parliamentary Under-Secretary of State (Minister for Early Education) at the Department 

for Education 


